
DIRECTORATE OF TECHNICAL EDUCATION & INDUSTRIAL 

TRAINING, PUNJAB 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

In continuation with the earlier advertisement regarding making nomination for filling up 

the various seats of Thapar Institute of Engineering & Technology, Patiala, it is informed that the 

last date for submission of application has been rescheduled on 01.10.2020 utpo 5:00 PM. 

Hence, the counselling which was scheduled to be held on 28.09.2020 has been postponed. 

Now the counselling will be held on 07.10.2020 for the Reserved Categories as per nomination 

policy issued vide memo no.13/02/2020-4TE2/667 dated 21.08.2020 and for the vacant 

seats (if any) on 08.10.2020 at 10:30 AM in the Committee Room of Directorate of Technical 

Education & Industrial Training, Punjab, Plot no.01, Sector 36A, Chandigarh.    

All interested candidates are requested to read full details about number of seats to be 

filled, courses, guidelines for admission and reservation criteria thoroughly available on 

Directorate website www.dte.puniab.gov.in  and then fill the prescribed proforma accordingly.  

Due to COVID-19 situation only one guardian with the candidate will be allowed to enter 

into the premises of the building. 

 

Director, Technical Education & Industrial  

        Training Punjab, Chandigarh 

 


